
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 6 

REPLY TO: 6EN-WR 

Mr. John Barnett 
Global Oklahoma Production 
9717 East 4211

d Street, Suite 218 
Tulsa, OK 74146 

1445 ROSS AVENUE, SUITE 1200 
DALLAS, TX 75202-2733 

Re: Withdrawal of Proposed Administrative Order 
Docket No.: SDWA-06-2013-1124 
Inventory No. Well No. Location-Osage County, Oklahoma 

OS2132 W-22 NW/4, Sec. 04, T20N, R12E 

Dear Mr. Barnett: 
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You are fully compliant with the referenced Proposed Administrative Order issued on 
September 19, 2013. Therefore, we are withdrawing the Proposed Order. 

Thank you for promptly complying with Osage Underground Injection Control program 
requirements. Please contact Mr. David Aguinaga at 214-665-6439 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely yours, 

cc: Osage Nation Environmental and Natural Resources Department 
BIA, Minerals Branch 
Russell Murdock 
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